
This year we will be looking forward to our whole school community taking part in Our Cosy Read.
The children will be allowed to wear their PJs or favourite onesies for the day and bring their
favourite novel or bedtime story to school.  We will be inviting our parents/carers in to their child’s
classroom so they can snuggle down and share a book together at 2.45pm. Please could parents
of children in FS, Y1 and Y2 go straight to their child’s classroom door. Y3 – Y6 parents, please
enter through the main entrance of the school.
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Just a reminder to our Year 1 parents that the talk
explaining the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check will
take place on 21st February at 2.15pm. It will be a
chance to find out what this is and how you can help
your child be ready for it. 
 

 

Here is our third newsletter dedicated to reading at Parkwood. 
 

During our Smart School Council session,
the children were asked how they would
like to celebrate World Book Day and one
of the most popular choices by far was to
read to the younger children. Therefore,
we will be using our most experienced
readers to buddy up with our younger
children during our Book Week w/c 4th
March

BOOK WEEK READING
BUDDIES 

BOOK FAIR MONDAY 11TH MARCH-WEDNESDAY 13TH MARCH
As part of our Book Week, we will be having Usborne Book Fair after
school. Children will be able to use their £1 Book Tokens to put towards
book purchase. We have been able to buy £1000s of books for our school
library and book areas following the last two book fairs so please visit if
you can. 


